
Message from KPPCSD Board President Deppe regarding the Kensington paths and 
the December agenda

At our last board meeting Director Sherris-Watt and I said we would report back at the 
December meeting with more information on the paths. Unfortunately, some critical 
information requested from the County has not yet been delivered to us, and so the 
paths will not be on the December agenda. Hopefully the information will arrive before 
the January meeting, but no matter what we will have an agenda item on the January 
meeting regarding the paths. I thank everyone for their patience.


